Respuesta del Decano Baker a la carta del Presidente Kennedy, 29 de abril de 1963.
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12 Preaidentc
The White HRouse

Washington 25, D, C,
Dear Mr. Presldent:

I wvas pleased indeed to receive your letter of April
10 indicating chat you personally felt that the participation -
of this School in a pregram to strengthen management in Central
Azerica would be highly constructive, We now bhave a tesm of
three professors in Central Ame¢rica at the request of ALD and we
will very shortly have a report from thez as to In what way thay
feel wa could be ug real help.

Very sincerely yours,
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‘George P. Baker
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